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Jack Wrbanich

From: Sean Pott <kofc@kofc.ccsend.com> on behalf of Sean Pott <fraternalmission@kofc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 8:02 AM
To: wrbanich@att.net
Subject: PROGRAMS: CPID Aprons

 
 

  

 

 

Brother Knights, 
 
After more than two decades of supplying the aprons for the Campaign for People with 
Intellectual Disabilities (CPID – “Tootsie Roll program”), Developmental Services Center 
(DSC) has made the decision to cease production and supply. The Knights of Columbus 
are grateful to DSC for their countless years of service and support to the Order, the CPID 
program and the many charitable results the program produces. At this time apron orders 
will no longer be accepted by DSC. 
 
The Knights of Columbus Supreme Council has taken over production and supply of new 
CPID vests. These vests will be available for sale starting late Feb. / early March 2020 on 
Supplies Online, the supply portal for Council Officers (available via Officers Online). 
 
A notification will be sent out to all state CPID Chairmen from Supreme when the new 
vests are available for purchase along with information about the new vests. We apologize 
for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have questions, please contact Maciej 
Gadomski at maciej.gadomski@kofc.org.  
 
Thank you for all the tremendous work and valued-time you and your jurisdictions have 
and continue to do to support People with Special Needs! 

 

Fraternally, 
 

Sean Pott 
Director of Programs 
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CC: CPID Chairmen 
State Program Directors 
State Deputies  
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any attachments may contain confidential, proprietary or legally privileged 
information and is intended only for the use of the addressee or addressees named above for its intended purpose. If you are 
not the intended recipient of this message, this message constitutes notice that any review, retransmission, distribution, 
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copying or other use or taking any action in reliance on the information in this message and its attachments, is prohibited. If 
you receive this communication in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply e-mail and delete this message and its 
attachments from your system without keeping a copy. Unless expressly stated in this e-mail, nothing in this message may be 
construed as a digital or electronic signature. Thank you. 
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